
 

Join our Facebook page and/or our Class Dojo to stay up to date on news and events!  

February News 
Trinity Lutheran PDO  

 
We sure have a lot planned at PDO this month! 
The month will kick off with our Dental Health unit. 
Children will do fun crafts and activities demonstrating 
the importance of good dental hygiene. We will also 
throw in a craft or two for Groundhog day during the 
first week of February, as well.  
Our Valentine’s Day celebrations will be the entire 
week of Valentine’s day.  The children will take turns 
exchanging  valentines all week, so everyone can par-
ticipate in the fun regardless of which days they attend. 
Cards and goodies will be sent home on your child’s 
last day of the week.  Please check your child’s class 
dojo for more information from their teacher regarding 
Valentine’s day celebrations and any requested sup-
plies. 
The following week is our “Everyone is Special” unit. 
The children will learn about how everyone is different, 
but equally special, and the importance of diversity in 
our communities.  
During the last week of the month, we will discuss all 
the changes of all four seasons. Lots of fun crafts, activ-
ities, observations and discussions are sure to take 
place.  
 
With Love & Gratitude, 
 
Miss Erika  

This Month’s Learning & Activities  

• Cold weather means we have to be prepared for  

possible closures. On day’s with questionable 

weather, please check our website and/or Face-

book page. 

• February’s invoices for tuition are being sent 

home with this newsletter. Payments are due 

on the 17th of the month and can be made by 

check or online. Payments are expected on or 

before the due date. 

•  Students on the snack schedule will have a 

snack calendar sent home with this letter. 

Please bring enough snack to share with 35 

friends on your assigned snack day.   

Notes & Reminders  

• 2/10—2/14 – Valentine’s Day Celebrations 

• 2/14 — PDO Kids’ Nite Out 

• 2/17 — Tuition Due  

• 2/17– NO SCHOOL— President’s Day 

Important Dates 

News & Announcements  

• Be sure to sign your kiddo up for our spe-

cial Valentine’s Day Kids’ Nite Out event! 

See the attached flyer for details!  

• Summer Camp and Fall registrations will 

open on February 17th. Information will 

start making it’s way home in the next 

few days!  Registrations will not be ac-

cepted for families with outstanding bal-

ances.  


